ST. PAUL MIDWAY LIONS CLUB
-—-———-—— HUMAN BETTERMENT COMMITTEE
JEFFREY J. FENSKE, CHAIR
239 CLEVELAND AVENUE N.
ST. PAUL, MN 55104

April 29, 2016

Jeremy Berger

Saint Paul Fire Department
645 Randolph Ave.

St. Paul, MN 55102

Re: Project Safe Haven

Dear Mr. Berger:

On behalf of the St. Paul Midway Lions Ciub and its Foundation, | am pleased to pre-
sent to you the enclosed check in the amount of $250.00 to be applied to the Project
Safe Haven program being conducted by the Saint Paul Fire Department. Thank you

for providing this service to residents of our City and for all that you and your Depart-
ment do for the residents of Saint Paul.

Thank you for your efforts; we are sure that the enclosed funds will be used wisely.
Thank you for your continuing good work.

Sincere]y,
effrey J. Fenske
JJF:lh

Enclosure




